
Request for Employee Feedback on 

Workplace Health and Safety 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy workplace, we are seeking your 

valuable feedback regarding our current health and safety practices. 

Your insights are crucial in helping us identify areas of improvement and in developing effective 

strategies to create a safer work environment for everyone. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• How would you rate our current health and safety protocols? 

• Have you encountered any safety issues in your work area? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving workplace safety? 

We appreciate your time and input. Please submit your feedback by [Deadline Date] to ensure 

that your voice is heard. 

Thank you for your commitment to workplace safety! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


